HSRCA Oran Park Meeting 21st/22nd April 2001
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Historic Sports & Racing Car Association of NSW Inc

Presents at 

Eastern Creek Raceway
Saturday & Sunday 26th & 27th November 2011
All Historic Summer Race Meeting
30th September 2011
Dear Competitor,

Please find enclosed the Entry Form for our Summer meeting, to be held at Eastern Creek International Raceway on the weekend of the 26th and 27th of November. Supplementary regulations are available for download from www.hsrca.com. We would be delighted if you could attend.
Please note, due to construction of the new circuit at Eastern Creek we will be running on the recently completed “North Circuit”.  This is beyond our control as the circuit between turns 5 and 9 will be under construction at this time as a part of the finishing touches to the full length circuit.  When the work is complete there will be three separate circuits as well as the full circuit.  The North Circuit is approximately 2.6Km in length and a rough sketch is attached.  Just remember to turn left when you arrive at turn 4, which means a different exit from turn 3!
You may notice that the reverse side of the entry form does not contain the usual disclaimer and signature section, nor the history section for targeted scrutiny.  This information will now appear on the reverse side of the scrutiny checklist form which you will receive with your acceptance package.  This one form will now contain all of the information we need for the weekend and will make your visit to the scrutiny bay much simpler and faster, provided you complete it beforehand and remember to take it with you.  
As mentioned previously, the feature for this meeting will be Sports Cars and we will again be running the Ken Ward Memorial Endurance Race for Production Sports Cars (Groups S and T).  This will be a one hour event and will include a driver change.  The event will also be open to solo drivers with a “suitable” penalty imposed.  
We also hope to have some special events for “Big Banger” sports cars for Groups Q and R.  Full details on both Groups will be available with your entry packages.
As usual, we will have races for all 5th Category cars over the weekend, subject of course that there are sufficient entries in each category to form a grid.  

Should you have any queries, feel free to contact me on (02) 9913 3662 at home or on email - nbryen@optusnet.com.au.

Yours sincerely,
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Noel Bryen

Competition Secretary
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